
May 3, 2021 

Patricia J. Britt 
Clerk of Council 
Cleveland City Council 

Dear Clerk Britt, 

I hereby submit my letter of resignation from Cleveland City 
Council effective today May 3, 2021. This has been a difficult 
decision as I have loved serving in this body, working every 
day to improve the lives of Ward 5 constituents and Cleveland 
residents overall. I have gained so much from every 
Councilmember and Council staff person I have worked with. 
This has been the experience of a lifetime for me, a girl who 
grew up in the Central neighborhood. It has been an honor and 
a privilege.  

Sincerely, 

Phyllis E. Cleveland 


